
The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) signs MoU with the Ministry of Oceans and
Fisheries of the Republic of Korea on sustainable development of the marine environment.

The Secretary General of the ACS, Rodolfo Sabonge, and the Director General for International
Cooperation Bureau of the Ministry of Oceans and Fisheries of the Republic of Korea, Man-wook
HEO, signed a Memorandum of Understanding in Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago, on July
4th. The agreement aims to establish a framework for cooperation in the area of sustainable
development of the marine environment.  


